



## **Sutton St James Pre-School**

Our Mission Statement: We ensure that all our children feel safe, secure and loved, in order for them to thrive in all areas of learning and leave us with confidence, self-worth and independence, ready to welcome their next chapter in their learning journey with excitement and enthusiasm to learn.

# What have we been learning?

Welcome to our Summer term's Newsletter, and a big welcome to our new children, Thomas and Oscar – its so lovely to have you with us.

We have had so much fun learning about how things grow and change! Pre-School now have their very own tadpoles named by the children - Wriggly, Swimmy, Rocco, Blippy, Rupert and Crayon! We are so excited to see what happens in the next few weeks!

We've also been learning about how to look after our teeth, we have discovered where our fruit and vegetables come from, and we are now growing our own!

We had a wonderful week finding out about how baby animals grow, and we had a visit from Benjamin Bunny and some pigeons with their babies.

This week, we have found out all about people who help us, looking after each other in our role play hospital, putting out "fires," and delivering letters as post people.

The highlight of the week was when we had a visit from our very own Mr Forbes who showed the children how he "fixes things," and how to use tools safely.

We will also be joined after the holidays by some new wriggly friends who we hope the children will love taking care of, and we can't wait to hear the names they choose for them!

We are so excited about our Jubilee Celebrations next week, as well as watching our beautiful Butterflies prepare to fly their wings over to Hollinhey by taking part in lots of fun activities in and around the school.

Our Jubilee party will be on 27<sup>th</sup> May – come in your best party finery! We'll have a book and toy stall as well as an amazing raffle where the winner will be able to take home a magnificent Jubilee cake made by the lovely Tanya Walker!



We have celebrated birthday's this term for Claudia, Fliss, Juniper and Deaglan.

We hope you all had a fantastic time!

#### Sounds of the Week







NUMBERS

0 - 5









Please remember we have an open-door policy. We are here for you as much as your children. Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you would like a chat about your little one. We strive to work as a team with you to ensure your children feel as happy and secure as possible.

## Our Values We listen to each of

We listen to each other

We use good manners

We share

We are kind to each other

We care for each other

We are all different and we are all special.



### **Parent Reminder's**

Please can we also remind parents that we are a "Nut-Free" environment and would ask that items containing nuts should not be bought into the setting.

Lost property needs collecting before we break-up please

Please bring a named reusable drink bottle containing water especially as the weather starts to get warm!

Pre-school will reopen on **Tuesday 7**<sup>th</sup> **June 2022** 

## SAFETY FIRST

Please could we ask for the Pre-school gate to be closed after you have come through it to keep our little ones safe. Many thanks



Thank you to our "Amazing" committee for all your hard work and support.





Our next topic is "London Jubilee"

**Peak Wildlife Park** trip on **16**<sup>th</sup> **June** – please let us know if your little one is coming. If they are in nappies, we would ask for a parent to accompany them. MeadowFest – 18<sup>th</sup> July for leavers and caterpillars in on that day



